
TRAVELERS

TO BUST OUR UNION

KAISER WANTS YOU

We ask you to support your
coworkers and the patients you
provide care for. Don’t cross the
picket line!

Oregon Kaiser workers have authorized a
strike over Kaiser’s disasterous proposals and
inability to solve the staffing crisis. We are
fighting to ensure our patients are put first,
and so we are putting pressure on
management to do the right thing. Our
patients and community have been standing
with us…will you?

DON'T CROSS THE PICKET LINE

ofnhp.aft.org


